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Photo / Video Release 

Children of the World (COTW) reserves the right to use any photograph/video taken at any event hosted 

by COTW, without the expressed written permission of those included within the photograph/video. 

COTW may use the photograph/video in publications or other media material produced, used or 

contracted by COTW including but not limited to: brochures, invitations, magazines, television, websites, 

etc. 

To ensure the privacy of individuals and children, images will not be identified using full names or 

personal identifying information without written approval from the photographed subject, parent or legal 

guardian 

A person attending a COTW event who does not wish to have their image recorded for distribution should 

make their wishes known to the photographer, and/or the event organizers 

(marybeth@childrenoftheworld.com), and/or contact COTW at 22787 Hwy 98, Ste E-3, Fairhope, AL 

36532, in writing of his/her intentions.  

By participating in a COTW event or by failing to notify COTW, in writing, your desire to not have your 

photograph used by COTW, you are agreeing to release, defend, hold harmless and indemnify COTW from 

any and all claims involving the use of your picture or likeness. 

Any person or organization not affiliated with COTW may not use, copy, alter or modify COTW 

photographs, graphics, videography or other, similar reproductions or recordings without the advance 

written permission of an authorized designee from COTW. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation! 

Minor Child(ren) Photo Release 

By submitting your model information form, you are agreeing that 1) you are the parent/guardian of the 

minor child who’s information you have listed 2) you understand that should you NOT wish to grant the 

following:  

Children of the World, Inc. permission to use photographs and video taken at the Motherhood Tea and 
Children’s Fashion Show for any legal use, including but not limited to; publicity, illustration, 
advertising, and web content. 

You must do so do in writing by email to marybeth@childrenoftheworld.com or by submitting to our office 

by mail. 
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